
Darren Westmacott

From: Scott Murdoch <scottmurdochassociates@gmail.com>
Sent: 21 November 2016 11:28
To: Darren Westmacott
Subject: DW/LR172 7 No self storage containers on site to rear of 24, 26 and 28 high street, Elgin

Morning Darren, 
 
I refer to the above subject and our recent objection. 
 
I am writing to confirm that our original objections still stand. The proposals submitted do not accurately 
detail the correct boundary positions on site. 
 
We also believe that this is overdevelopment of the site which would restrict access to various customers, 
staff and delivery vehicles. The proposals are also not in keeping with any other buildings within the 
conservation area. 
 
I trust that all is to your satisfaction and ask that you do not hesitate to contact me should you have any 
queries. 
 
Regards, 
 
Graham Murdoch  
 
pp Scott Murdoch  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


